
P-04-513 Save the Wrexham/Barmouth X94 bus service 

Petition wording: 

Arriva Buses has announced that they will cut the X94 service which links the 

towns of Barmouth, Dolgellau, Bala, Corwen, Llangollen and Wrexham and 5 

other bus services on December 21st this year. All of these bus services 

connect communities across Wales from north to south and east to west. We 

call on the Welsh Government to investigate how cutting these bus services 

might be avoided and what is the best way of securing and promoting 

national bus services that link the regions of Wales, especially where there is 

no equivalent railway service.  
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